
Annual Highlights 2018 

The Center for Chromosome Stability (CCS) has had a very successful year scientifically, with several 

publications in prestigious journals, as well as an impressive record of CCS group leaders giving 

presentations at major international conferences. Significant external grant funding has also been secured 

in 2018, both for defined projects and for personal fellowships. Most notably, the Hickson and Hoffmann 

groups were awarded a 15 Mio DKK grant from the Novo Nordisk Foundation as part of the foundation’s 

Interdisciplinary Synergy initiative. As detailed in last year’s report, the CCS has acquired additional office 

and laboratory space in the ICMM. In 2018, the CCS developed further their own imaging facility, and 

occupied a newly refurbished laboratory for the processing of human oocytes and mouse tissues (for the 

Hoffmann and Lopez-Contreras groups). Finally, the CCS has been very active in disseminating our activities 

to the general public via press releases and social media, as well as by the organization of outreach 

activities. 


